BRYN MAWR COLLEGE BRYN MAWR PENNA.

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF THE GRADUATE SCHOOL

November 28, 1960

Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora,

The Committee appointed to administer the Madge Miller Research Fund voted to make you a grant of \$40.00 for photostats and a further grant of \$30.00 for typing. The Comptroller has been informed of your grants. Please present your bills directly to him, keeping the two items separate.

Sincerely yours,

Eleana a. Blios

Eleanor A. Bliss Chairman of the Committee

Dr. José Ferrater Mora Library